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Letter or Email Response: 
I am extremely distressed to learn of the forthcoming planes to reduce our green spaces. Friends who come to 
Loughton to visit me say how nice it is to see large open green spaces with lovely trees growing in abundance. It is 
really important for us residents to keep these areas safe in order to maintain a sense of mental well being. Please, 
therefore, do everything you can to stop Debden and Loughton turning into yet more srawling concrete suburbs. Thank 
you.    
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